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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Sir,

 

I am hopeful that we will continue to have great snowmobiling opportunities in the Shoshone National Forest.

 

 

 

I am opposed to allowing vehicles with tracks to use groomed and ungroomed snowmobile trails. They are too

large and heavy for our trails. We would have to groom more often, and not be able to keep the trails in good

condition. The safety concern may be even greater. They do not belong on the Shoshone National Forest

snowmobile trails.

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you

 

Connie Walter

 

[PII]


